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Date:  
April 16, 2020
To: 

Members of City Council and Members of the Public
From: 
Council President Kaplan 
Re:

Addendum: Amendment to the Resolution Proposing To Amend City Charter Section 604 To Strengthen The Independence Of The Oakland Police Commission, Directing The City Administrator To Give Written Notice To Employee Organizations That May Be Affected, And Directing The City Administrator To Meet And Confer, As Appropriate, Subject To Further Council Instructions
Dear Colleagues on the City Council and Members of the Public,

RECOMMENDATION 

I am asking my colleagues to adopt the Addendum to the Resolution proposing to amend City Charter Section 604, to strengthen the independence of the Oakland Police Commission, directing the city administrator to give written notice to employee organizations that may be affected, and directing the city administrator to meet and confer, as appropriate, subject to further council instructions. 
The purpose of this addendum is to ensure the Police Commission is independent from the City Mayor’s Office and the Oakland Police Department. This will ensure impartiality in the decisions of the Oakland Police Commission. 
For questions regarding this report, please email us at djeffries@oaklandca.gov or call 510.238.7082.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Kaplan
Oakland City Council President
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